Press Releases: Deputy Secretary
Sullivan’s Meeting With Colombian
Foreign Minister Carlos Holmes
Trujillo
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Office of the Spokesperson

Washington, DC
September 7, 2018

The below is attributable to Spokesperson Heather Nauert: [J

Deputy Secretary of State John J. Sullivan met today with Colombian Foreign
Minister Carlos Holmes Trujillo. They discussed the need for continued action
to reduce coca cultivation and cocaine production in Colombia. They
reaffirmed U.S. support for a just and lasting peace in Colombia, shared
interest in continuing economic prosperity, and reviewed the Hemisphere’s
support for the Venezuelan people and the restoration of democracy in
Venezuela.
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